General meetings start at 7:30 pm.

We serve supper starting at 6 pm.



Horse Pond Fish & Game Club

Horse Pond Fish and Game Club was established in 1945



PLEASE READ THE SIDE BAR.

DIRECTORS COMMENTS

SAFETY IS OUR #1 PRIORITY

The RANGE is CLOSED!!

BE SAFE! Members have priority over any guests that are present at the range. Be courteous at all times. Display your badge.

DIRECTORS

Skip Jacques & Ken Timpe: KITCHEN

Russ Delaney & Keith Fredette: RANGE

Earl Gelineau: FACILITIES

Richard Lanoue: GROUNDS

Steve Warner: SHOOTING SPORTS

Gary Charbonneau: SAFETY/SECURITY

Jack McPherson
CLUB CLOTHING

BE SAFE!

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

WELCOME TO HORSE POND FISH & GAME CLUB

Our web site: www.horsepond.com

MEETING: TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2016

A reminder, your current membership ends on Saturday, January 30. If your dues were not paid, you will have to start all over again. As we are capped at 300 members now, be sure to stay an active member. This is our 11th year of not raising our fees/dues at Horse Pond Fish & Game Club.

All sitting officers were reelected for 2016. Keith Fredette, Gary Charbonneau and Steve Warner were reelected to serve again for the next 3 years as directors on the board. Thank you for your continued support and confidence in our leadership and management of Horse Pond Fish & Game Club.

- The Shooting Sports League meets every Wednesday starting at 3pm in the basement. The pistol pellet league will start on Wednesday, February 3. All members and guests are invited to join and become better shooters and have some competitive fun. Members shoot from 3pm to 7pm.
- The Family Archery League started on Thursday, January 14. Steve Warner will coordinate and manage the league. Again, all members and their guests are invited to join the shooters and become better archers.
- Our club clothing director has a complete inventory of shirts and hats. He can order any jacket, hoodie or shirt in your size and color.
- Tickets for the Annual Game Dinner have been completely sold out again.

Tim Dorman, a member since 1999, died on Friday, January 15. Tim was just 60 years old. Solomon Belanger, a member since 2007, died on Sunday, December 27. Sol was 66 years old.

Remember, we are a TEAM, make the right choices all the time. Please treat all members with the upmost courtesy and respect we all deserve, always. And, thank you for participating in all of our club activities. Attend meetings!!

Ray Smith, President FEBRUARY 2016